
Maple Newsletter  

Summer Term 2 2023-24 

General Class News: 

 

It’s the final half term of the school year, and 
as always we are looking forward to our       
annual Strandfest event, Sports Day and other 
end of year activities. 

 

We will also be completing our shopping      
expeditions with a whole class trip out for the 
afternoon—stay tuned for further details! 

 

 

 
 

Maths 

The focus for next half term is Money and Time, 

looking at the theory behind these disciplines and 

then putting them into practice in real world    

scenarios such as shopping and daily routines. 

Upcoming Diary Dates: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    English 

 

We will finish the remaining chapters in our very exciting mystery book, 

“Malamander”, and then compare the descriptions in the story to local towns and 

seaside settings in the area. 

Upcoming Diary Dates: 

 

Transition Days 

Tuesday 2nd & Wednesday 

3rd July 

 

Sports Day 

Tuesday 9th July 

 

Strandfest  

Friday 12th July 

 

 



RSHE 

During out last half term the focus of our RSHE lessons will be keeping healthy, looking at the  

importance of exercise, how to eat a healthy balanced diet and looking at signs that our bodies 

Science 

This half term we will be continuing with our work on living things, 

mainly focussing on animals, but also other living  organisms. We will 

be investigating the various habitats around the school and the      

different organisms that live in them. The students will take part in   

various practical activities during the half term.  

PE 

The students will be learning striking and fielding games such as Cricket and Rounder's. They will 

learn the basic skills on how to bowl, bat and field. They will also get to play Tennis and Football 

   Other subjects:  

In The World Around Us the class will be conducting a study of Italy,    

looking at Italian music, food, artists and so forth. 

 

In Independent Living the pupils will be learning how to prepare simple 

snacks that are both  nutritious and healthy. 

 

The class will be  completing the creation of their bird feeders in Outdoor 

Learning before  undertaking surveys of the wildlife that they can observe  

in the school surroundings. 

  Other useful information 

 

PE days are still Thursdays and Fridays—please remember to bring your PE kit in for those days. 

As the weather (hopefully) improves, can pupils please wear sunscreen to school when           

appropriate, and bring in a hat or cap. 

Water bottles and snacks can be brought in every day as usual. 


